# I-90 & Highway 63 Interchange Improvements

# **OPEN HOUSE**

# Thursday, May 31, 2018 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm

(There is no formal presentation, come any time during the open house.)

## **Stewartville Civic Center**

105 1st Street E, Stewartville, MN 55976

MnDOT invites you to a public open house for the I-90 and Highway 63 Interchange Improvement Project. The project includes replacement of the Highway 63 bridges plus safety and capacity improvements within the corridor. The purpose of the meeting will be to share the project goals and schedule and gain feedback on the proposed preliminary design. Project staff will be available to answer questions and take comments.

#### Not able to attend?

All materials presented at the Open House will be available on the project website after the meeting. You may also find additional information and sign up for project updates at the project website:

www.dot.state.mn.us/d6/projects/hwy63-i90-interchange/

### **PROJECT CONTACTS-**

#### **Heather Lukes**

District 6 Project Manager (507) 286 - 7694 heather.lukes@state.mn.us

### **Mike Dougherty**

Distict 6 Public Engagement, Communications (507) 286 - 7684, michael.dougherty@state.mn.us

To request an ASL or foreign language interpreter, or other reasonable accommodation, contact Janet Miller at 651-366-4720 or 1-800-657-3774, 711 or 1-800-627-3529. You may also send an email to <u>ADAreguest.dot@state.mn.us</u>.

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION